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GWRRA CHAPTER CA1M 
Staff 

 Chapter Director Barbara Tait (909) 910-4640 
 Chapter Director Steve and Becki Bodden (909)  793-2514 
Asst. Chapter Director Trent and Denise Reid (909)  794-5130 
Chapter Educator Larry Tegel  (951) 443-2891 
Asst. Chapter Educator Jerry Cowan  
Treasurer Gary Blackburn  
Tour Director Rich Blackburn                       John Somma  
50/25/25 Chairman Judy Hoeft  
50/25/25 Co-Chair Eileen Bayardo   
Sunshine Jim & Suzanne Back  
Store Manager Cecil and Mike Luckinbill  
Newsletter Editor Steve & Sandy Damico  
Web Master Cheryl Huizenga   
Historian/Photographer Sheree Tegel  Cheryl Huizenga 
Meeting Minutes Lois Cowan  
Membership Dee Ginter    
Phone Tree  Glenn Maness   
Advertising Glenn Maness   
Public Relations Glenn Maness 
Chapter Pride John Somma  Greta Barnard  
Chapter Charity Coordinators   Shirley Blackburn Lou Olson  
Couple of the Year (COY)        Jim and Suzanne Back 
Individual of the Year (IOY)      Otis Herrington  

National, Region F, and California Staff 

National: 
Director  of GWRRA Ray & Sandi Garris (800)  843-9460 

Region F: 
Directors Anita & JR Alkire (619)  741-8893  
Educators Dave & Dee Gormley (520)  749-5653 
Member Enhancement Lisa Capano & Bill Weiss (720)  890-8122 
   
                         
 California District: 
Directors Vincent & Pam Puterbaugh (951)  453-6000   
Asst. Director (South) John & Linda Boman (951)  440-0657 
District Educator   Jerry Gragg (559)  297-7189 

Chapter Meeting:  Second Sunday of the month  at   Pepper Steak 
            25689 Highland Ave. Highland, Ca 
      Breakfast at 8:00 a.m. - Meeting starts at 8:30 a.m. 
Activity Meeting:    Monday after the 2nd Sunday at Flo’s Farmhouse  
   5626 Van Buren Blvd. Riverside  951-352-2690 
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Barbara Tait 
CA1M  Chapter Director 
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 Happy Valentines Day! Our first meeting as your 
new chapter directors (Steve, Becki, and I) was a 
welcomed site for us. Over 80 of you found your way 
to the Pepper Steak restaurant. It was a tight fit 
but it all came together. We want to thank all of 
you for your support and a special thank you to all 
the staff members that make our herd complete. 
Steve And Sandy Damico led the after meeting ride 
that took us up the mountain thru Lake Arrowhead 
and around the Lake then back down the other side 
to Apple Valley for lunch.  It was a beautiful day 
for riding. The many twisties that we all love and 
clean fresh air. Great ride Steve! Many of you  
submitted suggestions for rides and we will be 
working on trying to get some of them on the calen-
dar for up coming rides. We appreciate your input 
and always welcome more ideas, we love to ride and 
welcome fresh ideas to have even more good riding 
memories. February has some great rides coming up. 
One that I'm really looking forward to is John 
Somma and Rich Blackburn's Sedona ride over Presi-
dents' Day weekend. Rich always has rides to please 
all of us with lots of great side roads and cool 
places to see. I've enjoyed all of Rich’s rides 
over the years so I'm excited about this ride. I 
hope many of you mark your calendars and join us on 
this Presidents weekend ride, again if you can't 
ride your bike join us by car. Sedona should be 
beautiful this time of year, you never know what 
adventure awaits us and we as a herd always make it 
that much more fun! Stories always seem so much 
more interesting after the rides, plus we need to 
fill Sue's note pad with more udderly ridiculous 
nominations.  
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 I look forward to all our rides and get-togethers 
as I'm sure many of you do. It's a time to enjoy do-
ing what we love to do, being with good friends, and 
forget the everyday stresses of life for a short 
time. To take a breath and get that rejuvenation 
feeling to battle the rest of the week and what it 
has in store for us. Having an opportunity with your 
special someone, best friend, soul-mate, or even be-
ing with the herd guarantee’s having a great time. 
Many of my fondest and best memories  we're made 
with you, my friends and herd family which I will 
treasure for ever! So let's get out there and make 
many more memories to come! Be sure to check out the 
ride calendar so you don't miss out on any of the 

upcoming rides and events. Don't forget we also have 
our summer ride planning meeting coming up this Feb-
ruary at Del and Joanne's house to decide on where 
we will be stopping along the way to Wisconsin and 
back, plus some side trips along the way. It's your 
vacation too so we want your in put too, please join 

us if you can! 
 
 

Barbara Tait 
Co-Chapter CD 

Mad Kow on the run! 
Don't stop Believing  
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Feb. 2014 Newsletter article 
 
WOW! Where has the time gone so far?  Our Jan. meeting 
was packed to the point of overflowing, what a great turnout.  
Thanks to all of you who submitted suggestions for rides and 
activities.  We have included some of them in our ride calen-
dar and are working on those activities for the chapter.  Chap-
ter R liked the idea of our interest sheets as well. 
Our interest sheets will be available at future meetings by our 
sign in sheets, so while you have a pen in hand feel free to add 
your ideas as this will help us plan more activities that you the 
Chapter Members want to do in the future. 
 
Larry Tegel had a great turn out for his classes this month and 
from what I heard his bike was actually on its side for a short 
period of time.  For a picture of this rare site go to the chapter 
Facebook page.  Rides everywhere this past month were great, 
and the weather has been fantastic.  Thanks to all the ride 
leaders and participants. 
 
Now for the month of Feb, its going to be even more interest-
ing as the poker ride season begins with the Chapter I Valen-
tine Ride starts us off this month.  They always have a good 
turnout and I hope everyone can attend.  I am pretty sure you 
will be amazed with the Gold Angels Drill Team as this is 
their first major event of the year and always have a surprise 
in store. 
 
Trent and Denise Reid 
ACD CA1M 
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Back In the Saddle Again 
 

As some of you know. I have been recovering from having my ankle 
operated on back in November.  After six weeks in a cast and six 
more rehabbing, I have finally been cleared to get back in the sad-
dle and start riding again.  To celebrate this success, my wife, Prin-
cess, bought me a shiny, brand-new 2014 bike!  It’s blue and has 
all the bells and whistles you could ask for except one: a motor.  My 
loving spouse bought me bicycle to help rebuild the strength in my 
ankle.  I suppose it’s really my own fault; the next time I tell Santa I 
want a new bike for Christmas I will be more specific!  On the posi-
tive side, I am up to 15 miles at a time and if I keep at it, will be 
back on the Gold Wing in time for CA1-I’s Valentine’s Day Ride. 
 
 
Last month we held our annual Officer’s Conference in Bakersfield.  
I would like to publically acknowledge and thank Nancy Foote, the 
owner of StreetMasters for sponsoring the conference and for her 
generosity.   StreetMasters’ Lead Instructor, Walt Fulton, put on the 
entire classroom portion of their course for all of the attendees and 
then planned an on-road course for some of the attendees on Sun-
day at no charge.  Additionally, StreetMasters donated a gift certifi-
cate to attend one of their all-day, on-track courses valued at 
$390.00 to each of the chapters in attendance to be used as the 
chapter saw fit.  As one of the instructors at StreetMasters, I look 
forward to seeing many of you out there this year and, again, it is 
through partnerships with organizations like this we can all improve 
our riding skills and margins of safety. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                   Continued of Page 7 
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                                                             Continued from page 6 

 
 
Each year, CA1-I kicks off our rally season and this year is no 
different.  In addition to having the Gold Angels perform, they al-
ways have a great ride planned and excellent food as well.  The 
event is held at Bert’s Mega Mall in Covina with check-in at 9:00.  
In addition to all of the usual events we will also be announcing 
the 2014 Chapter of the Year. 
 
 
In March, we have two events.  For those of you wanting to be-
come Certified Trike Instructors, GWRRA is offering the class in 
Tucson, AZ during the first week of the month.  It is a 5-day 
course and after successfully completing it and being monitored, 
you will be qualified to teach the Trike Rider Course (TRC) at any 
District, Region, and National event including Wing Ding!  Anyone 
interested in becoming certified should contact Mike Burke, our 
District Educator (his contact info is on the District’s website). 
 
 
The second of March’s events is CA1-R’s 16th Annual Rally In the 
Valley entitled, “Ridin’ on the River”.  Their rally is the 28th through 
the 30th at Harrah’s Laughlin Hotel and Casino.  I will share more 
details next month about their rally, but circle the dates now so 
you can plan on partying with us that weekend in Laughlin! 
 
 
Until next month, ride well and ride often. 
Vincent and Pamela Puterbaugh 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tour Directors-Rich Blackburn and 
John Somma 
 

 
 
     We had a great First Planning Meeting with our new 
officers, remember, that everyone is welcome to attend 
these meetings. Your input is needed to make this the best 
year ever. The month of Feb.is planned for our Sunday, 
Wed, night dinner rides and weekend rides. MORE 
BIKES=MORE FUN.  
 
 
 
 
                                                         Continue of Page 9 

8 



 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The next big event that needs to be planned is WING DING. We 
need your input. If you think you may go to Wing Ding this year 
we will meet on Saturday Feb 22nd at 10:30 am at Del and 
Joanne’s clubhouse. If you’ve never visited the clubhouse, its 
something to see and you can help plan the ride to Wisconsin. 
MORE BIKES=MORE FUN. 
    President weekend Sedona ride will be our first overnight ride 
of the year. If you’ve never been it is one of the best rides we do.  
Leave on Friday. and return on Monday. We will send e-mails 
with all the particulars, plan on coming out for the Sedona ride. 
MORE BIKES=MORE FUN. 
     We will be now planning March rides. If you want to lead a 
ride, get with us to pick the date. If you have never been a ride 
leader we will be happy to help you put your ride together. We 
may also get with you to set up future rides, we need some new 
ride adventures, and everyone has great ideas. 
      There are some great ideas on the wish list sign up sheets, 
which were passed around at the last meeting. Here are just a few 
of the rides that were suggested, Pismo Beach, Lake Hughes, 
camping, San Diego, Joshua tree, Solvang, Santa Barbara, Death 
Valley. If you’re interested in leading one of these rides get with 
us to discuss. The sheets will be passed around at every meeting 
so you can list your favorite ride and sign up to be a ride leader. 
       Everyone is welcome to join in at all planning meetings, just 
remember if you can’t attend and want to lead a ride, let us know. 
MORE BIKES=MORE FUN 
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California District  -  Chapter Rides for 2014 
 
 
 
Feb. Feb. 8  CA1I Valentine Run (32th Annual) [Covina] 
 
Mar. Mar. 28-30 Rally in the Valley 
            
  
April Apr.  6     CA-1Q Rendezvous with Q 
 Apr. 26 CA-1A Coyote Round Up 
  
  
   
May  May  3   CA-1K  Mother’s Day Poker Run  
 May 10   CA-2K Day with the Krows 
 May  17  CA-2W All New Big valley Casino Rally 
 May 23-25 Region “F”un Convention   
 
Jun. Jun. 7    CA-1L Yo Ho Yo Ho Pirates Ride  
 Jun. 14 CA-1D 
 Jun. 21 CA-2R Redding Road Runners 
 
Jul. Jul. 2 - Jul. 5 Wing Ding  36 
 July  19  CA-C    
 
Aug. Aug. 29-31  California District Rally      
 
Sep. Sep. 27 CA-1Z 
 Sep. 28 CA-1V 
  
 
Oct. Oct. 11 CA-2N 
 Oct. 25  CA1F  Halloween Fun Run  
 
Nov. Nov. 8   CA-1C 
  
Dec. No rides Planned 
 

Make plans to 
ride with Chapter M 

in 2014! 
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Preparing for a Ride 
 
Whether you are planning a trip to the store, an 
all day ride or more, you should take a few pre-
cautions.  First off, if you take any medications, 
did you take them or bring them with you for 
later?  Do they have a “warning-do not operate 
heavy equipment” label on the bottle?  This time 
of year, there are a lot of members that are com-
ing down with a cold or the flu.  If you are getting 
sick, you should think twice about going on a ride.  
You could make it worse, get dizzy (more than 
normal :-) or infect the rest of your group. 
 
The weather has been crazy lately.  Near freez-
ing in the mornings and creeping up to the 80’s 
by afternoon.  This means that we are confused 
as to which jacket to wear and do we need our 
heated gear.  Then, if you decide on both, where 
do you keep the other without pulling your 
trailer????? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                         Continued on Page 12 



 
12 

     Continued from pg. 9 
 
 

 
There are some things that we forget in the beginning of 
the nice weather season or when the sun blasts through-
SUNSCREEN!!!  Even when we cover up with our venti-
lated jackets, we have exposed areas that need protec-
tion.  I know, I have to have check-ups twice a year for 
skin cancer treatments and have had a couple of surger-
ies already.  It is amazing how sunburned your face and 
nose can get on a nice day.  Do your self a favor and put 
a little sunscreen on your nose and cheeks.  You’ll be 
happy you did when you get home. 
 
And lastly, it’s a good idea to keep “Emergency Contact” 
information in your bike.  Just write down names and 
phone numbers on a sheet of paper.  Also include a list of 
medications that you take.  And include any 
“ALLERGIES” that you have.  We keep ours in the right 
locked compartment on the dash of our bike.  If you don’t 
have the same compartment, put it in the trunk or your 
wallet. 
 
These are just a few items to think about to help you “plan 
ahead” for a nice ride.  And don’t forget to do your “T-
CLOCK” before you hit the road! 
 
Larry Tegel 
CA1M Chapter Educator   
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1018 E. Chestnut Avenue 
Unit I
Santa Ana, CA 92701

www.jbjcycles.com

California’s oldest independent  Goldwing facility

Ful l  Ser vice Maint enance

- Suspension upgrades  - Tune-ups
- Trike Conversions        - Electrical
- Accident repairs            - Lighting
- Trailer sales                  - Oil change
- XM Radio install            - GPS hookup
- Audio systems - Brakes
- Tire installation - Safety Check 

No motorcycle too old here!!
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Unit I
Santa Ana, CA 92701
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Ful l  Ser vice Maint enance

- Suspension upgrades  - Tune-ups
- Trike Conversions        - Electrical
- Accident repairs            - Lighting
- Trailer sales                  - Oil change
- XM Radio install            - GPS hookup
- Audio systems - Brakes
- Tire installation - Safety Check 

No motorcycle too old here!!



 

 
 

Sunday Monday Tuesday 

26 27 
 

28 

2 3 4 

9 10 11 

16 17 18 

23 24 25 

2 3 4 

Chapter Meeting 
Pepper Steak 

8:00am Breakfast 
8:30 am Meeting 

After meeting 
ride 
Bill L 

Activity Mtg 
Flo’s Farmhouse -   

7 PM 
Riverside 

All  Welcome!!! 

Return Home 
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Tour Sedona 
Jerome & Oak 
Creek Canyon 

Newsletter     
Articles Due 

2 days left to 
make hotel       
reservations for               
Rally in the       
Valley 



 
LOCATION # 1 PK. LOT BEHIND Carl’s Jr. - MT. VERNON/E. SANTO DR. - COLTON 
LOCATION # 2  PK. LOT BEHIND PANDA EXP. - 1 BLK. N. OF I-91/LA SIERRA 
LOCATION # 3  PARK AND RIDE, NEAR I-10  FWY & YUCAIPA BLVD. ON  HAMPTON 
LOCATION # 4 DEL TACO, UNIVERSITY PKY.   SAN BERNARDINO 
LOCATION # 5 TOM’S FARMS 23900 TEMESCAL CANYON RD.  I15 /TEMESCAL CAN. 
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 DINNER RIDE 
JANUARY 

Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

29 30 31 1   

5 6 7 8 

12 13 14 15 

19 
 

20 21 22 

26 27 28 1 

5 6 
 

7 8 

March 

February 

Dinner Ride 
Yellow Basket 
Menifee 7pm 
Larry T  Loc#2 

Dinner Ride 
Polly Pie’s 
Mo Valley 7pm 
Steve D Loc#3 

Dinner Ride 
Bann Thai 
Riverside 7pm 
John S Loc#2 

Dinner Ride 
Sizzler 
Redllands 7pm 
Bill L Loc# 3 

CA1I Rally 
Covina 8:30 am 
Norm B Loc#1 

President’s Day 
Ride to Sedona Az 
from Day’s Inn 
Blythe 

Leave for Blythe 
Loc#3 6pm 
Rich B 

Wing Ding  
Planning Meeting   
10:30 am 
Britton’s House 
Bring a Dessert to 
share 

Dinner Ride 
Tio’s Tacos 
Rialto 7pm 
John S Loc#4 



 

 

03-11 
16 
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Rider Education    Continued from pg. 10 
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ALTERNATE LEAVE LOCATIONS FOR RIDES 

#2 
Panda Express 

La Sierra 
and Magnolia 
1 block North 

of the 91  
Freeway 
Riverside 

#3 
Park & Ride North 

of the  
I-10 freeway, off 
Yucaipa Blvd. on 

Hampton 
Yucaipa 

Zendejas is our #1 leave location.  Located at the North end of the Wal-Mart 
shopping center on Mt. Vernon and Washington off the 215 freeway.  Leave 
locations will be noted on the ride calendar according to number, as listed on 

this page.  Leave times are Fueled and ready to ride. 
19 

#1 
North end of the 

Wal-Mart shopping 
center on Mt. 
Vernon and 

Washington off the 
215 freeway 

Colton 

* LOCATION 1 
I-215 

 PANDA 



 

SLICE OF WRY 
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ALTERNATE LEAVE LOCATIONS FOR RIDES 

#5 
Tom’s Farms 

23900 Temescal 
Canyon Road 

Entrance South 
of Mexican  
Restaurant 

Corona 

#4  
Del Taco on 
University 
Parkway  

exit off the 215 
North  go East to 

parking lot 
on the left 

San  

20 

In a high school class, they were discussing the qualifications for becoming 
President of the United States. The requirements are pretty simple. The can-
didate must be a natural born citizen and at least 35 years old. 
A girl in the class piped up and began complaining about how unfair it was 
to require the candidate to be a natural born citizen. In her opinion, that 
made it impossible for many qualified people to run for the office. 
She went on and on, wrapping up her argument with, "What makes a natural 
born citizen more qualified to be President than one born by C-Section?" 
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 BIRTHDAYS

A John & Mijo Reynolds 1 A Jerry & Lois Cowan 2 

A Jack & Joyce Snyder 20 A Fred & Cherrie Rau 22 

A Mike & Cecilia Luckingbill 25    

      

A Ed & Phyllis Hottman 6 A Cathy & Jesse Siglow 20 
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2/11 

B Denise Reid 6 B Fred Rau 9 

B Linda Guisewite 22 B Barri Critzman 28 

      

      

      

B Bill Appleton 12 B Barbara Lindsey 12 

 ANNIVERSARIES 
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Highlights of the January 2014 Meeting 
  
Members  70 
Guest        13 
  
50/25/25   Fred Rau and Tom Brower 
Chapter Pride   Ellen (guest) 
Chapter Charity –Carrot cake—Jack Snyder 
  
Guest---Chapter R -10 people 
             Nancy and Walt 
             Ellen Pendleton 
Announcements 
  
Rally in the Valley will be in Laughlin. Rollin on the River is the theme. March 
28-30   
Make reservations before Feb.26th to get the cheap rate of $49 -$54. 
  
Chapter M is looking at Sept for our rally 
Otis is the New Membership Enhancement chair... 
  
Store 
 The new shipment of shirts are in…let Cecil know your size so she can bring 
your shirts. 
  New cow print fleece scarfs are available. 
  
Perfect Attendance 
 1 year…Richard H., Bob McFall. 
9 years…Steve Damico, Glenn Maness 
10 years..Jerry Cowan 
  
Rider Education 
  
Larry T. passed out patches. Cathy and Jesse…Tour Rider patch 
Bob McFall…level 2 and 3 
  
Motor awareness and Co-Rider class is Sunday Jan 19th at 10 at Larry T. 
These classes are required to advance in your levels 
  
Door Prizes 
Ron H., Steve D. Rich, Lou, Jim B. , Sherry, Dan, Fred, Otis, Walt, Barri, Del, 
Greta, Cecil. 
  
Utterly Ridiculous award….Sue Blackburn..for spelling Norm’s name wrong on 
his Bronze Bell. 
The most Bells for 2013..Norm Barnard…..not BErnard 



 

                            Newsletter Policy 
 

   Chapter CA1M’s newsletter is distributed free of charge to 
GWRRA members or GWRRA boosters who participate in the 
Chapter activities.  The newsletter is also distributed free to all 
advertisers and certain motorcycle related businesses or inter-
ests.  After four months of non-participation as determined by the 
Membership Chairman, Newsletter Editor or the Chapter Director 
you may be removed from the mailing list.  You will remain off the 
mailing list until you participate again or you make other arraign-
ments with the Newsletter Editor or the Chapter Director. 
 

   Remember, the newsletter is what we make it.  Please submit 
articles that you think will be interesting or informative to other 
Chapter members.  The articles may be about your favorite ride, 
bike accessory, or just a funny story.  
 

   All articles submitted may be edited at the discretion of the 
Newsletter Editor, depending on the space available.  Controver-
sial subject matter may not be submitted. 
 

   Please submit your article by e-mail or typed letter to the News-
letter Editor by the 19th of the month to be in the next month’s 
newsletter.  Material in the newsletter may be reprinted without 
permission. 
 

Newsletter Editor e-mail  sd547mail@gmail.com 
Steve & Sandy Damico 
547 E Cherry Hill St. 
Ontario, CA 91761 
909-391-4021   
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SUPPORT RATES 
Business card $ 5.00 per month, $ 50.00 per year 
1/3 page $ 7.50 per month, $ 75.00 per year 
1/2 page $ 10.00 per month, $ 100.00 per year 
full page $ 15.00 per month, $ 150.00 per year 



 

 Meeting date/time Chapter Chapter Director Meeting Location 
       

1st Sunday 
7:30 AM Breakfast 
8:00 AM Meeting 

CA1R  
 

   Home Town Buffet 
   1008 East 17th Street 
   Santa Ana Ca 

 CA1Y      

1st Saturday 
8:30 AM Breakfast 
9:15 AM Meeting 

CA1A Lance & Dee Wilson 
661-992-7701 

   Greenhouse Café 
   1169 Commerce Center        
   Lancaster 

1st Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 

9:00 Meeting 
CA1Z Ginger & Danny Merritt 

951-285-3597 
 

   Home Town Buffet 
   40390 Margarita Rd 
   Temecula 

4th Saturday 
8:00 am Breakfast 
9:00 am Meeting 

CA2A Greg & Kay Boyajian 
(559) 638-4931 

   Old Salles Café 
    2082 North J St. 
   Tulare 

2nd Sunday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA2R Dave Wilson 
530-221-0979 

   Vitiles Restaurant 
   2385 North St. 
   Anderson 

1st Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA2W Steve & Teri Rippe 
559-240-5966 

   Yosemite Falls Café 
   4020 N. Cedar Ave. 
   Fresno 

2nd Sunday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:30AM Meeting 

CA1M Barbara Tait 
Steve & Becki Bodden 

909-910-4640 

   Pepper Steak 
   25689 Highland Ave 
   Highland   

2nd Sunday 
7:30 AM Breakfast 
8:00 AM Meeting 

CA1Q Pat & Ellen O’Donnell 
(714) 525-3993 

   Hof’s Hut 
   7005 Knott Avenue 
   Buena Park 

2nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA1F Tom & Klock 
Tammy Burnmeister 

619-954-0228 

   The Broken Yolk Café 
   1851 Garnet Avenue 
   San Diego (Pacific Beach area) 

2nd Saturday 
8:00 AM  Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA2J Alex & Marcy Ageev 
(925) 497-4480 

 

   Hometown Buffet 
   2050 Diamond Blvd. 
   Concord 

2nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA2N Kenneth & Linda Stark 
209-450-6742 

 

   Pine Tree Restaurant 
   19601 Hess Ave. (Off Hwy. 108) 
   Sonora  

2nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA1L     IHOP Restaurant 
   212 Madonna Road 
   San Luis Obispo  

2nd Saturday 
8:00 am Breakfast 
8:30 am Meeting 

CA1I George & Norma Mocabee 
(626) 945-5988 

   Denny’s 
   546 W Baseline Rd 
   Glendora,CA 

3nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:45 AM Meeting 

CA2S Charlie & Deborah Porzio 
(408) 710-6227 

   Hometown Buffet (McCarthy Ranch Center) 
   212 Ranch Dr. 
   Milpitas 

3rd Sunday 
8:30 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CAC Bob & Nancy Harris 
(209) 744-8560 

   Elks Lodge #6 
   6446 Riverside Blvd 
   Sacramento, Ca 

3rd Sunday 
7:30 AM Breakfast 
8:00 AM Meeting 

CA1V Mike & Barri Critzman 
(760) 245-9218 

   Maxwell’s 
   17772 Wika Rd. 
   Apple Valley 

3rd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA1C Sherman & Dorie Jared 
(760) 989-7138 

   Burger and Beer 
   72-772 Dinah Shore Dr. 
   Rancho Mirage, Ca 

3rd Saturday 
7:30 AM Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA1N     Gramma BB’s Café Pie Shoppe 
   539 Vista Bella  
   Oceanside 

3rd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA1S Jo Jolitz 
(805) 216-6661 

   Carrow’s 
   2401 Harbor Blvd. 
   Ventura, CA    

3rd Saturday 
7:30 AM Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA2Q Steve & Jacque Foster 
(925) 829 - 3747 

   Cocos 
   7505 Dublin Blvd. 
   Dublin 

4th Sunday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA1D  
 

   Paramount Elks Lodge 
   8108 E. Alondra Blvd. 
   Paramount 

4th Sunday 
8:30 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting  

CA2K Steve & Karen Palatino 
(707) 426-4847 

   Benicia Grill II 
   2390 N. Texas St. 
   Fairfield 

Last Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA1K Nadine Galli 
(818) 398-0763 

   Home Town Buffet 
   6705 N. Fallbrook Ave. 
   Canoga Park 
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